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The Bureau of Land Management, National Park Service, Fish & Wildlife Service, 

and U.S. Forest Service plan to issue multiple contracts for a wide range of fuels 

management reduction work to reduce the risk of wildland fires.  To help potential 

contractors understand this solicitation, pre-bid conferences have been scheduled.  

The contract includes slashing, girdling, lop and scatter, thinning, selective 

slashing, pruning, fuel modification zone construction, hand piling and cover, fire 

line construction and maintenance, fuels pullback, snag felling, roadblock 

removal/restoration, mastication, chipping, crushing, chaining, herbicide 

application, and seeding. 

 

Utah Workshops will be held concurrently across the state: 

17 October 2012 @ 3:00 pm1 and 22 October 2012 @ 7:00 pm2 
Utah State Office – 440 W 200 S, Salt Lake City1 
West Desert District – 2370 S 2300 W, Salt Lake City2 
Color Country District – 176 East DL Sargent Drive, Cedar City 
Green River District – 100 S 420 E, Vernal - VTC 
Canyon Country District - 82 East Dogwood, Moab - VTC 

 
For general information on workshops or technical information on contract, contact: Sam 

Wimmer at 801.539.4177 or sswimmer@blm.gov.  A copy of the solicitation can be 

obtained at www.fedconnect.net and enter Reference Number L12PS00465. 
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